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JAG WPDE FIELD STUDY 

Mullins High School JAG students, along with 

Caresa Dozier, JAG Specialist and Tanisha 

Tennie( Career Development Facilitator) went 

on an educational field study to learn about 

the many opportunities available at WPDE 

News Station in Conway. We had the chance 

to tour and meet Ed Piotrowski (Head 

Meteorologist). During the visit, we learned 

about the credentials that are needed for 

different positions.  

December 15th was the night to celebrate the accomplishments of our JAG participants. We kicked 

the night off with an outstanding interactive conversation with panel and breakout sessions to 

follow. Then presentation of awards. There was something to take away from this event by all. 
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YEAR BOOKS ON SALE 
 

Please log on to YBpay.com to purchase a 

school yearbook or a senior ad. Yearbook code: 

14822924 

 

MuHS Beta Club and NHS Christmas Food Drive 

The Mullins High School Beta Club and National Honor Society partnered together to sponsor a 

school-wide Christmas food drive to benefit four more local families during the holiday season. 

With the support of members of the two organizations and school staff and students, more families 

will be able to share a meal or two together this holiday season. While food boxes may not eliminate 

all of a family’s challenges, they can reduce them at least for a day or two. 

The NHS and Beta Club members would like to thank everyone at Mullins High School who 

supported our efforts and helped to make our food drive a success. There is no better feeling than the 

one that comes from uniting to make a difference in the lives of others. It is our hope that this is only 

the beginning of many meaningful and life-impacting projects to come.  

On behalf of the Beta Club and the NHS, we wish everyone a safe, healthy, peaceful, and happy 

Holiday Season. 

 


